
 

 

 

AHUA Northern Group: AHUA+ Meeting 

11th November 2016 at 1.00pm (with lunch available from 12.30pm) 

MWB Business Exchange, Pall Mall, 61-67 Kings St., Manchester, M2 4PD 

 (http://www.mwbex.com/location/manchester-king-street) 

How can we benefit from services benchmarking? 

Dr John Hogan, Registrar at Newcastle University and Stephen Bates, UK Director at Cubane Consulting will talk about benchmarking and the 

ways in which benchmarking data can be used to inform strategic decision making. 

Places at this free event are open to senior staff from any institution holding AHUA membership 

To reserve your place contact: sarah.beer@manchester.ac.uk 

The session will end by 2.30pm. 
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